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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
45 L. Street NE

Washington DC 20554

Re: KOKC (AM), Oklahoma City, Oklahoma (FAC# 73981); Request for
Extension Special Temporary Authority

Dear Madam Secretary:

On the behalf of Tyler Media, LLC, (“Tyler”), the Licensee of KOKC (AM),
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma (FAC# 73981) (“Station” or “KOKC?), this is to respectfully
request an Extension Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) granted in BESTA-
20221110AAB. Tyler has recently been granted a Construction Permit to modify the
Station tower system (see BP-20220203AAB, granted 4/22/2022). The construction
project has been delayed. Attached hereto is a statement from Tyler's engineer as to
the timeline for Station completion. Under the circumstances Tyler respectfully request
an extension of STA for an additional 180 days.

Attached is the requisite Anti-Drug Abuse Certificate signed by Counsel.
Pursuant to FCC Public Notice, DA 22-29, (released January 11, 2022) (the “Public
Notice”) this instant KOKC STA Request is being submitted by e-mail to
audiofillings@fcc.gov.

Should there be any questions regarding this STA Request, please feel free to
contact this Office.

Attachments
cc:  audidfillings@fcc.gov (Via E-mail Only)




John Trent

I I
From: scott. b@tylermedia.com
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 10:20 AM
To: ‘John Trent'; 'Sharon Hinderer'
Cc: Ty T'; robert.d@tylermedia.com
Subject: KOKC STA
John,

We are continuing to make good progress on the KOKC site rebuild. In addition to the three new towers, new ATU
buildings, and transmission lines, we have completed the ground system, fences and protective cages. We are close to
finishing he Phasor and ATU’s, but we are waiting on three RF coils and four capacitors. We’re also waiting on the return
of our TCT’s and base current meter that are being recalibrated. We will need to tune the array and complete a MOM
proof. It’s unlikely that we will be able to accomplish this by the end of our current STA. We anticipate the remaining
work will take 60 days. We are requesting that the Commission grant us an additional STA. We appreciate your
consideration.

Thank you,

Scott Benton
KOKC Chief Engineer



ANTI-DRUG ABUSE ACT CERTIFICATION

The Applicant certifies that, in the case of an individual applicant, he or she is
not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-
Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. §853a, or, in the case of a nonindividual
applicant (e.g., corporation, partnership or other unincorporated association), no
party to the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that
section. For the definition of a “party” for these purposes, see 47 C.F.R.
§1.2002(b).
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